



**Meeting**  
**59<sup>th</sup> NKForum Agenda**  
**Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> June 2021**  
**4:00pm - Zoom**

Item	Description	Action	Whom
1	Apologies		
2	Matters arising		
3	Update on NPlan <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Date for meet up with consultant</li> </ul>		
4	Feedback on the launch of the Reg 14 consultation <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Asa, Saphina and Di have a meeting with Strategic Planning on the 8<sup>th</sup> June to discuss the council's response prior to their formal submission.</li> <li>• Responses so far from consultation bodies</li> <li>• Responses so far from the community (an updated download will be sent next weekend – closer to the meeting)</li> </ul>		
5	Update on recent planning issues <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Canbury Car Park</li> <li>• Gala Bingo</li> </ul>		
6	AOB <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• South Woodford Forum has made contact</li> </ul>		
7	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next committee meeting 14<sup>th</sup> July in the Pavillion in person</li> </ul>		
8			
9			
10	Attendees:		

**Address: North Kingston Forum, c/o 99 Richmond Park Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT2 6AF.**

**Website: <https://northkingstonforum.org>**

**em@il: [northkingstonforum@gmail.com](mailto:northkingstonforum@gmail.com)**

--	--	--	--

**Meeting**  
**59<sup>th</sup> NKForum Minutes**  
**Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> June 2021**  
**4:00pm - Zoom**

Item	Description	Action	Whom
1	<b>Apologies</b> – Trevor & Howard		
2	<b>Matters arising</b> – Previous minutes were signed Matters Arising. Di thanked Glen for video. John asked for more discussion on 84 LHR.		
3	<b>Update on NPlan</b> – 1 We will have a call with the consultant on Monday 28 <sup>th</sup> June at 6.00 pm to discuss on Zoom. Feedback on the launch of Reg14 Consultation. Di has received some 250 responses to the survey so far. Di went through the responses. The majority of the responses to all questions were in agreement so far. Katrina asked if there was a required number of responses. Di clarified saying there was no mandated number. David stressed that this is not the final vote Glen suggested we rewrite the policy on the scout hut to clarify the policy. David asked if we had been in touch with the schools. Di replied saying she had and she has asked St Lukes school to respond. John suggested we explain "windfall" if we continue using the word. Saphina and David agreed. Richmond Road petrol and the Fire station were the largest number of concerned replies and we may have to tweak the policies. The general feeling was that we should not respond to every individual response but send a generalist response. Glen kindly said he would chase BRAG members this weekend. The deadline for responses is Monday evening.		
4	<b>Feedback on the launch of Reg14 Consultation</b> - We has received some 250 responses to the survey so far. Di went through the responses. The majority of the responses to all questions were in agreement so far. Katrina asked if there was a required number of responses. Di clarified saying there was no mandated number, but we were going above and beyond that required to encourage the community to respond. David stressed that this is not the final vote Glen suggested we rewrite the policy on the scout hut to clarify the policy. David asked if we had been in touch with the schools. Di replied saying she had and she has asked St		

	<p>Lukes school to respond. John suggested we explain “windfall” if we continue using the word. Saphina and David agreed.</p> <p>Richmond Road petrol Station and the Fire Station were the largest number of concerned replies and we may have to tweak the policies.</p> <p>The general feeling was that we should not respond to every individual response but send a generalist response especially if the response numbers are much greater . Glen kindly said he would chase BRAG members this weekend. The deadline for responses is Monday evening 14<sup>th</sup> June 2021.</p>		
5	<p><b>Update on recent planning issues</b> - No further information on Canbury Car Park of the Gala Bingo hall. Jonathan asked if the plastic sheeting could be taken down at the front of the Bingo hall now the facade has been updated</p>		
6	<p><b>AOB.</b></p> <p>South Woodford has made contact with us. Early days for them. Di reported the meeting with the council planners went well yesterday. Meeting notes were circulated yesterday. Malcolm expressed concerns about the boundaries. Saphina updated on the council's concerns about evidence for our policies. The council are doing a new call for sites but will include our suggestions.</p>		
7	<p>Next Committee Meeting 14<sup>th</sup> July in the Pavillion.</p> <p>A zoom meeting will also be set up for those who cannot attend. WIFI may not be available there. How lovely it will be to meet in person.</p>		
8			
9			
10	<p><b>Attendees:</b> Glen, John, Malcolm, Jonathan, Marilyn, Saphina, David, Katrina, Diane.</p>		

**Address:** North Kingston Forum, c/o 99 Richmond Park Road, Kingston upon Thames, KT2 6AF.

**Website:** <https://northkingstonforum.org>

**em@il:** [northkingstonforum@gmail.com](mailto:northkingstonforum@gmail.com)

